

June 4, 2020

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation 2644 Capitol Trail Ste 300, Dept 686 Newark, DE 19711

Dear Friends:

Thank you for the impact you made last year — and for the impact your recent gift will have in the year ahead. We are so grateful to have the generous support of caring people like you.

For patients like Roman, whose update we shared in our recent newsletter, your gift may be the one that makes finding his match possible.

Because your support not only helps remove barriers people face on the road to receiving a marrow transplant — including covering transportation and housing costs for the family — you are helping diversify the Be The Match Registry® too.

That means you are helping bring equal outcomes to all patients, no matter their ancestry.

Thank you again for all that you do. Together we are saving lives.

Happy Holidays,

Joy King

Executive Director, Be The Match Foundation®
Chief Advancement Officer, National Marrow Donor Program® (NMDP)/Be The Match®

P.S. If you'd like to send another gift of any amount today simply send it in the enclosed envelope. Thank you for caring.

Assistance types

nor Program (NMDP); Federal Tax ID datch Foundation/NMDP did not

an authorities on an hear